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N E X T  E V E N T  

SEPTEMBER TO 
REMEMBER 
Friday, Sept. 23, 2022 

Irondequoit Fish & Game Club 

Looking forward to seeing you 

there. Please RSVP if you plan 

to attend. See flyer on page 4 

for details. 

 

RSVP 

U PCOM I NG  D E A D L I N E  

SHIELD OF KNOWLEDGE 
Scholarship applications are 

now open to children & 

grandchildren of members. 

Applications are available 

online. Submission deadline is 

October 1st. 

Scholarships will be awarded 

at the Christmas party. 

 

 

U PCOM I NG  E V E N T  

ANNUAL BLUE MASS 
Sunday, September 11, 2022 

11:15 a.m. 

Sacred Heart Cathedral 

296 Flower City Park 

(Between Dewey & Lake Ave.) 

mailto:italeorochester@gmail.com
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Dear friends. Surgery went as well as possible. 
Thank you for praying and having good thoughts 
for me. I ask that you please pray now for my 
speedy recovery and the complete annihilation of 
the bacteria that has contaminated the fluid in my 
knee joint causing the infection. God bless you all. 

Father Don 

 

WHO IS INTERESTED IN ATTENDING NATIONAL POLICE WEEK? 

ITALEO & The Emerald Society are teaming up for fun a fun tilled trip to Police Week 
2023 in Washington DC! The cost will be $350 which includes bus transportation with 
friends AND a 2-night hotel stay (leaving Sat., May 13 & returning Mon., May 15). We 
will provide more information closer to the event along with deadlines for reserving your 
spot. If interested in attending, please fill out survey by clicking this link: 

Police Week Survey 

mailto:italeorochester@gmail.com
file:///G:/newsletter/italeo.org
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The ITALEO board would like to thank everyone that participated and donated 
to make our annual picnic such a success. We were blessed with beautiful 
weather, awesome food from Northcoast Catering, the wonderful staff at the 
IACC and many volunteers. There was fun to be had by everyone from the 
dunk tank to bocce and corn hole tournaments. Not to mention the incredible 
Netsin’s ice cream truck that came. Grazie a tutti! 
 
Our 50/50 winners were Mike Dicataldo and Rose Snow. They also donated a 
portion of their winnings to the Officer Relief Fund. The Gas Card Giveaway 
winner was Marky D’s nephew. A big thanks, to NYRA for donating the trophies 
for the bocce and corn hole tournaments. 

 

 
 

 

A special thanks to the Iacovangelo family 
for their continued support. 

 
 

ITALEO INC will continue to raise funds for 

the Mazurkiewicz family through the 

OFFICER RELIEF FUND. All donations 

made to the (ORF) until October 1st will go 

directly to the family. Thank you to everyone 

who has or plans to donate as we work 

towards our goal of ten thousand dollars. 

Please remember to keep Anthony and the 

Mazurkiewicz family in your thoughts and 

prayers. If you wish to help, CLICK HERE. 

mailto:italeorochester@gmail.com
file:///G:/newsletter/italeo.org
https://www.italeo.org/officer-maz
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I want to take the time to thank all our members for their 
continued support. I am so proud to be a part of such a 
great organization that truly cares about the Law 
Enforcement community.  
 
We are all saddened by yet another horrific event that 
occurred on July 21, 2022, with the senseless killing of 
RPD Officer Anthony Mazurkiewicz. His partner, Sino 
Seng, was also shot and wounded. My condolences go 
out to the Rochester Police Department as well as the 
Mazurkiewicz family. Events like this are life changing 
and we must remember to take care of ourselves and 
each other. Please keep them in your thoughts and 
prayers during this difficult time.  
 
Have an enjoyable and safe Labor Day weekend. I look 
forward to seeing everyone at our future ITALEO events.  

 

New York State Division of Criminal 

Justice Services has issued answers to 

frequently asked questions regarding 

changes to New York State Firearm 

Law that take effect 9/1/2022. To learn 

more about how to obtain a firearm 

license, including new requirements for 

an in-person interview, firearm safety 

training, and additional resources for 

hunters, gun owners, and retailers, 

CLICK HERE. 

Additional information can be found at 

the New York State Police’s Firearm 

Website & the New York State 

Department of Environmental 

Conservation’s Website. 

 

mailto:italeorochester@gmail.com
file:///G:/newsletter/italeo.org
https://www.criminaljustice.ny.gov/pio/New-Gun-Law-FAQ-8-27-22.pdf
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